
White House
President of the United States
Mr. Donald J. Trump
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington DC
 

May 30, 2017
 
 
Dear Mr. President,
 
I am writing to you from a village close to the area where your ancesters lived. In 
Germany we do suffer from the socalled "energy transition" which Mrs. Merkel, a 
former member of the communistic youth organization, tries to impose as a socialist 
planning system.
 
As a studied physicist Mrs. Merkel knows that there is no significant link between 
the burning of fossil fuels and global warming which has stopped for nearly 2 
decades. For millions of people in Germany YOU are the great hope to stop this 
insanity. Dr. Richard Lindzen and 300 scientiest have urged you leaving the Paris 
climate treaty. So do I.
Taxeaters hoping to benefit from US tax dollars might be very unhappy - millions of 
tax payers will applaud you.
 
Say NO to junk science. Not the climate is endangered but our freedom. Thank you 
for staying firm.
 
Kind regards from Germany,
 
Dr. Hans Penner
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